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Lender Update 
 
 

 
October 16, 2018 

 

Subject: Clarification on legalization of cannabis related to mortgage insurance 

 
With the upcoming Cannabis Act coming into force on October 17, 2018, Genworth would like 
to provide the following clarification as it relates to mortgage insurance underwriting policy and 
coverage.  

 
Genworth will not be modifying any existing underwriting policies related to the implementation of this 
legislation. Genworth will continue to insure loans on properties where cannabis was previously grown 
with appropriate remediation and will insure loans on properties where cannabis is legally grown. 
 
Consistent with existing underwriting policy, Approved Lenders are required to disclose situations 
where there is evidence of property damage related to the subject property, in addition to the steps 
that have been taken to appropriately remediate any defects. As a reminder, Approved Lenders are 
responsible to protect the property to which a loan is secured throughout the life of the loan. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your Business Development Leader. 
 
 

Name  Title  Phone  E-mail  

Catherine Adams  V.P. Business Development (905) 287-5375  catherine.adams@genworth.com   

Scott Galbraith  V.P. Business Development (905) 287-5367  scott.galbraith@genworth.com   

Mark Stamm  V.P. Business Development (514) 347-5759  mark.stamm@genworth.com   

Lisa Trudell  V.P. National Sales (905) 287-5369  lisa.trudell@genworth.com    

Marc Shendale V.P. Business Development (905) 287- 5392 marc.shendale@genworth.com  

Kiki Sauriol-Roode V.P. Business Development (905) 287-5379 kiki.sauriol-roode@genworth.com  

 
 

Regards, 

 
Debbie McPherson  
Genworth Canada 
Senior Vice President, Sales and Marketing 
Phone 905.287.5465 
Email: debbie.mcpherson@genworth.com 
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